
From: Madi, Harold
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Cc: Lori Flowers; Andrew Farncombe; Janice Solomon
Subject: DOWNTOWN SECONDARY PLAN
Date: May 1, 2018 2:20:07 AM
Importance: High

City Clerk
Attention: Nancy Martins, Administrator, Planning and Growth Management Committee

I submit the following request to correct the following error in one of the schedules for the Proposed
 City-Initiated Official Plan Amendment pertaining to the Downtown Secondary Plan.  MAP 41-14
 Cultural Corridors and King-Spadina and King-Parliament Cultural Precincts should be amended to
 extend the John Street Cultural Corridor southward to link with the Queens Quay Cultural Corridor. 
 While John Street from Stephanie Street to Front Street has been redesigned and its reconstruction
 advancing, the Class Environmental Assessment Study (2012) leading to this transformation
 acknowledges that this is only an initial phase in bring to fruition the entire extent of the cultural
 corridor as initially identified in ‘Canada’s Urban Waterfront: Waterfront Culture and Heritage
 Infrastructure Plan’ (City of Toronto, 2001).  This would also be consistent with and reinforce the
 policies associated with the Shoreline Stitch (7.28 to 7.29).
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